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Kestrels have had an adventure packed year, with most recently our joint 

Woosehill Cub Camp to Windsor, it was thoroughly enjoyed by all, the cubs 

hiked to Windsor Castle from Bears Rails Campsite and then built a giant 

catapult, built fires and were very creative. 

During our meetings we have tried a number of different activities, 

including, hiking, boxercise, making bird boxes, cricket, shelter building, 

football, lots of campfires and playing heaps of games including dodgeball!. 

We also had a great time at Pinewood Raceway and Bracknell Ice Rink, 

where the cubs learnt great team skills and some going on the ice for the first 

time! 

Our trip to the REME allowed the cubs to climb all over different tanks and 

ask lots of questions. 

This summer we will be looking forward to taking part in Katakanuing at the 

Waterside Centre,  a Funday at Gilwell Park Activity Centre and a visit to 

the National Grid. 

 

We couldn’t have done this without a great team and my thanks go to 

Amanda Goode and Suzanne Attryde.  

 

I’d also like to thank out Young Leaders Ross Anderson, Christian Fairhead 

and Marcus Tait who have been really supportive throughout. 

 

Elizabeth “Charlie” Griffiths (Cub Scout Leader) 

 


